
 
Resolution 01.4.4 – Email Accounts for Part Time Faculty: 

 
 

April 30, 2001 
Move: Hoefer 

Second: Crivello 

 

 

Whereas district employees must establish and maintain the best possible communication between all district areas 

to provide the highest level of standards for the success of our students' education; 

 

Whereas part-time faculty must be included in all appropriate decisions involving the District shared governance 

structure; 

 

Whereas the part-time Academic Senate representatives are voting for many individuals; 

 

Whereas there is a continued need for input from all part-time faculty with regards to senate policies and 

resolutions; 

 

Therefore, be it resolved that the San Diego Mesa College Academic Senate:  reaffirms the right of adjunct 

faculty to have e-mail addresses, if they desire to have this form of communication. 

 

 

Approved by the Academic Senate:  May 14, 2001 (Unanimously) 


